Ward 7 Council Meeting 
January 24, 2017 7PM - 9PM

Garden Avenue Junior Public School 
Gym
7:00 – 9:00 
Regular meeting

1. Welcome, acknowledgment & introductions  – Robin (10 minutes)
2. Word from our Hosts –  (5 minutes)
3. TDSB  Presentation –  Early Years at the TDSB (60 minutes)
Colleen Russell-Rawlins, Executive Superintedent, LC 3 & Early Years

Sheryl Robinson Petrazzini, Central Coordinating Principal, Early Years

Liz Hoang, Manager,  Childcare Services

Topics to be covered include:  Early Years Context at TDSB, Parent and Family Literacy Centres changes, childcare in schools, upcoming changes to Before & After care, other current issues. 
4. Break  (5 minutes)

5. Reports from Advisory Committees  (10 minutes)
a. Reporting back to Ward 7 
i. November  - SEAC

ii. January – PIAC

iii. March – FSLAC
6. Trustee Report (10 minutes)
a. Enhancing Equity Task Force 
b. Staff changes Ward 7 

c. Upcoming – Long term planning and  accommodation Strategy

d. School council visits - 

e. Pupil Accommodation Review – Ward 6 

i. Public meeting,  Rockcliffe Middle School, January 30, 2017 (6:30-8:30)

f. Meeting dates for 2016 - 2017

i. March 7–  Parkdale Junio & Senior Public School 
ii. April 25 –  location required
iii. May 30 –  Western Tech
g. Other Board news

7. Next meeting

a. Date: 

March 7,  2017
b. Location: 
Parkdale Junior & Senior Public School 
c. Topic:

Equity 
d. Speaker: 
 TBD
1. PIAC School Council Appreciation & Information Evening
Thursday, February 23, 2017 from 6:00 pm - 9:00 pm
Montecassino Hotel and Event Centre, 3710 Chesswood Registration will close by February 17, 2017
2. Safe and Accepting Schools: Awards Criteria - Nominations are now open!! Deadline: February 17, 2017 – 5 p.m. EST
http://www.forms.ssb.gov.on.ca/mbs/ssb/forms/ssbforms.nsf/FormDetail?OpenForm&ACT=RDR&TAB=PROFILE&SRCH=&ENV=WWE&TIT=0373&NO=010-37-0373E
3. Night School Credit Program Credit Courses are offered by the TDSB in 8 night school locations across the city. Classes are held on Mondays/Wednesdays or Tuesdays/Thursdays from 6:30-9:30 p.m.  Reach ahead, make up a credit or work towards your high school diploma. Registration for the winter semester begins on January 9, 2017. Classes begin the week of February 13.  http://www.creditprograms.ca 

4. Applications for Junior Extended French must be completed online between January 9, 2017 and February 2, 2017. Further information on French as a Second Language programs and the application process is available online http://www.tdsb.on.ca/ElementarySchool/SchoolChoices/FrenchPrograms.aspx
5. Ontario's Well-Being Strategy Consultation To provide an opportunity for input into the government's Well-Being Strategy, The deadline has been extended to Monday February 6, 2017. 
http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/about/Wellbeing2.html
6. Ministry of Education: Consultation on Early Years and Childcare Strategy
The Ministry of Education is reaching out to the public and asking for feedback on its Early Years and Child Care Strategy. Recognizing the importance of early childhood education and high quality, regulated child care, the Ministry has announced plans to increase the number of licensed child care spaces across Ontario by adding 100,000 spots. Find out more by reading the Ministry's discussion paper 
https://www.ontario.ca/page/building-better-future-discussion-paper-transforming-early-years-and-child-care-ontario
Members of the public are invited to give feedback on this issue, and the consultation period has recently been extended to January 31, 2017. Give feedback  
https://www.ontario.ca/page/consultation-early-years-and-child-care-strategy
7. School council training workshops 
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/Community/HowtoGetInvolved/SchoolCouncils/Workshops.aspx
